
 
Hello CLC Community, 
 
As we explore our options for a safe return to school this year, our staff and pandemic team are 
proposing to start the year with a 4-day per week in-school schedule where students would 
attend classes in-school on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday. On Wednesdays, 
students would participate in remote learning classes on a similar schedule to their regular 
school day. 
 

 
This proposed schedule would provide us with a variety of benefits as we enter the 2020-21 
school year. Research models show that avoiding week-long in-school sessions can reduce the 
spread of the coronavirus. By establishing a midweek remote learning day, our hopes are to 
more fully sanitize and ventilate our facilities in addition to providing a break for everyone's 
immune systems. Our Wednesday remote learning days will also serve as effective training for 
both students and teachers as we work to improve our remote learning program in the event 
that local conditions force schools to fully transition to remote learning.  
 
Understand that due to the fluid nature of the pandemic, we will continue to reevaluate any 
plans that we have in place based upon local conditions and new research that is made 
available to us. If conditions stabilize and improve, we would consider transitioning to in-school 
learning 5-days a week, while if conditions decline, remote learning may be necessary. Please 
take some time to consider the proposed schedule and use the survey below to let us know how 
this would impact your family. Thanks for all you do to support CLC! 
 


